From:

Sent: 12 June 2016 23:59 -

To: Andy Bellamy (Cllr) APPENDIX 7
Subject: A posing premises license Brampton Rovers

L ]
.Hastings Close,
Newbold.
Chesterfield.
Derbyshire.
S41 8RH

Dear Sir or Madam

I am writing this letter to a pose the new application for a premises license at Brampton Rovers Newbold
back lane . Newbold .Chesterfield S40 4TW . I wish to strongly disagree with the proposal for a new venue in
the district to have an extended license to serve alcohol.
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My Personal Reasons are :

Even though this is not a rural area as stated in license application it is a very peaceful part of the village.
My fear is that we will be exposed to large amounts of noise pollution coming from the preposed licensing
venue day and night. We already experiences some noise pollution (shouting . bad language ) from matches
that are already held at the venue.

According to google maps this venue is only 200 metres away from my property of which it states in his
planning application regarding smoking pollution and also his noise management that there are no
neighbours for 250 metres please note other neighbours are closer therefore I feel he has not done his
research regarding this application.

My occupation is of a locum pharmacist working throughout Chesterfield. In the summers months I sleep
with my windows open. I'm frightened the noise will effect my sleep therefore affecting my work which [
need to be Al for.

The area in which I live in is already busy with traffic because of it being close to the main Newbold road.
With the venue extending hours and serving alcohol I feel there will be more traffic both vehicle and
pedestrian visiting the premises therefore

increasing this.

I have personally witnessed while watching my nephews playing football at this venue two sets of parents
verbally and physically attacking each other. Imagine what could happen if alcohol was involved and if it

was to spill out into the surrounding area?

| feel In the application the car parking is not enough for a all day venue and with my property only being
200 metres away. Their patrons already park outside my property causing disruption.

I only found out from a neighbour Last Tuesday 7th June 2016 about the application. This application seems
to have been "brushed under the.rug" . After walking round the only form / sign I know about is a A4 piece
of paper attached to the venue gates of which unless your a member or walking your dog you wouldn't be
able to see it because of it been for now a quite single track lane.This hasn't gave me much time to disagree
to this proposal. This a4 note will be attached to this email.

I keep exotic birds as a hobby. I am concerned that the level of noise will disrupt them at night .

I also decided to consult with someone who has been in the hospitality and entertainment industry ie pubs
and and clubs for more than 7 years to get a professional view on the application. They are fully aware of
the negatives impact of alcohol and drugs on young people as well as other patrons.

Other points that have been brought to my attention are after the conversation are,

Police are already underpowered and Ill equipped to deal with the Chesterfield town centre . let alone a
venue in a small village which is out of town.

Negative impact on the NHS which is already stretched to the limit.
Chesterfield is already viewed nationally as hotspot for binge drinking.

This will only exceed already overstretched resources , unable to deal with constant impact of binge
drinking.

Negative Impact on the community and location.



Newbold as a local community and location already has its fair share of alcoholism and drug addiction
which I am all ready aware of due to my work.

A venue which is in a community Could cause considerable problems to all residents with anti -social
behaviour .

I would be grateful if my concerns and point could be addressed .
Please do not hesitate to contact me .

Yours faithfully





